
CUSTOMER SERVICE POLICY-WATER QUALITY 

Whenever a customer calls with a water quality complaint, in addition to whatever other 
action is taken, the customer service representative will inform the customer of his or her 
right to contact the Department of Health concerning water quality matters. 


